

TAMPA BAY CHAPTER

P.O. Box 4236
Tampa, FL 33677-4236
(813) 348-4820
(877) 741-1444 (Toll free)
(813) 348-4830 (Fax)
www.redcrosstbc.org
tampabay@tampabay.redcross.org

December 6, 2005

Buffalo Bills Backers Of Brandon 12206 Timberlake Rd. Riverview, FL 33569

Chairman of the Board: William M. Jennings

Immediate Past Chairman: Sandra S. Brooks

Chief Executive Officer Richard M. Walter

Officers:

Linda Hartley Brad Hines Gary Ward

Board of Directors:

Karol Bullard
Joyce Cotton
Darby Dickerson
Charles Fisher
Hal P. Henning
Ann Hildebrand
Joanne Hurley
Merci Karl
Martha Little
Arun Marbaili
Marilyn McPhail
Lenne Nickiaus-Bail
Dave Nguyen
Maritza Rovira-Forino
Gina Sierra
Kathryn Starkey
Debra Taylor
Robert Thatcher
Ben Wacksman

Ex Officio Members: Col. Robert E. Moriarty Diane Watt

Life Members: Patte Ayala Stephen Dickey Retty Emmanuel Sally Hill William Krusen

Van McNeel



Dear Friends:

Thank you for your donation of \$654.69 on 10/27/2005 to the American Red Cross National Disaster Relief Fund for the Hurricane Katrina victims. As I'm sure you can imagine, relief efforts in the aftermath of any disaster require a great deal of community support from Americans all across the country, and your contribution is an important part of that effort.

The mission of the Red Cross is to "provide relief to victims of disaster and help people prevent, prepare for, and respond to emergencies." The Disaster Relief Fund is the primary funding source that enables the Red Cross to provide direct assistance to victims of this and countless other natural and manmade disasters nationwide.

The Tampa Bay Chapter also provides these services in cases of local emergencies and disasters, such as residential fires and tropical storms, which occur in the Tampa Bay community throughout the year. Last year we touched more than 200,023 families in the Tampa Bay area, thanks to the support of generous community members like you.

If you have any questions or would like to learn more about the services we provide and how you can get even more involved in keeping our own community safe and healthy, please contact us at 1-877-741-1444. Never has it been so true that *together*, *we can save a life*.

Gratefully yours,

Richard M. Walter Chief Executive Officer

Your gift is tax-deductible as allowed by law. No personal goods or services are received in exchange for this charitable donation. Please keep this document for your tax records. Please remember the Tampa Bay Chapter in your will.

Headquarters/Hillsborough · 3310 W. Main St. · Tampa, FL · 33607-4221 · Phone 813-348-4820 · Fax 813-348-4830